ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION

To:  Garrett-Keyser-Butler Employees

Garrett-Keyser-Butler School Corporation in compliance with the requirements of
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, hereby notifies all concerned with the
schools of Garrett-Keyser-Butler School Corporation that all asbestos records,
inspection reports, and management plans are available to the general public for
inspection and review. Said records, reports, and plans for each school are available
in the office of the Superintendent during school hours.
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